Harrow Community Transport (Harrow CT) goes to Chichester

On 11 July 2013 Harrow CT took a group of its local residents to the picturesque Cathedral city of Chichester in West Sussex.   It was a beautiful summer’s day.  Girls dressed in their summer gear were looking forward to the day. 

Mike was our driver for the day.  We set off at 9.30am and did not arrive at Chichester until 12.30 because of the traffic on M25.  Chichester is about 90 miles from Harrow.  It takes, normally, just over 2 hours to drive there.  Though M25 was bad, the drive via A3 was very enjoyable – beautiful countryside.  All of us were hot and desperate for a break!  Heat was getting to all of us.  However, at 12.30 we were in the beautiful city of Chichester, just outside the magnificent Chichester Cathedral. 
All of us had different plans for the day.  Jean Wheeler was spending the day with a friend.  Jean’s friend was waiting for her outside the Cathedral.  It was interesting to note how Harrow CT’s weekly outings were helping people with their social diaries.    Zeba, Rashida, Veena and other girls were keen to see the cathedral because of its glorious history.  
Before we went to see the Cathedral, we all agreed that it was the time for us to have a bite to eat.  Chichester High Street is fascinating.  It has great places to eat.  We all had different ideas for lunch.  Zeba, Rashida and Veena went to a salad bar on the High Street.  Amazing food!  On their way to the Cathedral they saw a shop where everything was reduced by 50%.  Girls went mad and bought bags, scarves and jewellery.  Veena even managed to persuade the owner to give her a free scarf!  

After the shopping spree we were all set to explore the majestic spire of Chichester Cathedral which has towered over the city for nearly a thousand years.  It has unique architecture from each century of its life.  This Cathedral is both ancient and modern, where original medieval features sit alongside contemporary artworks.  Everyone on the trip enjoyed visiting the Cathedral and the beautiful Bishop’s Palace Gardens free of any entrance charges.  We took lots of photographs of the Cathedral which will remind us of our visit to Chichester.  We will also be able to share the wonderful moments with our family and friends.
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At 3.45 we all were in the minibus ready for our return journey.  It was great to hear that everyone had a fun time in Chichester.  People were appreciative of the services provided by Harrow CT.  We took over 3 hours to return to Harrow!  Traffic was simply horrendous!  People energised by the trip to Chichester were patient and they did not mind the long journey.  We were finally at the Lodge at 7pm
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